
We have discovered some errors in a few CORE reports and have asked that they be ‘turned off’ until we 
can resolve the issues.  The data being displayed is not correct. We have asked that the following reports 
be turned off: 
                FIN0066 eProcurement Permissions 
                FIN0067 eProcurement Requestors 
                FIN0068 eProcurement Requestors by Department 
 
I will be working with the CORE team to get these resolved and back in production for campus. 


